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Wellbeing at ALTS 

 

Welcome to our ‘Wellbeing at ALTS’ newsletter. Each term, we aim 
to share with you services, support and practical advice that you 
can use to support your child’s positive wellbeing. This term’s     
edition is focused on sharing information about transitions as part 
of looking after our mental health and wellbeing.  

This week our pupils will be having their transfer day. This might 
be visiting our school for the first time, or spending time in their 
new class if they already attend our school. Or, for our Year 6’s, it 
will be visiting their new secondary  schools.  

Change can bring up tricky emotions. We hope that the                  
information in this newsletter is helpful.  

TRANSITIONS 

Young people go through all kinds of changes as they grow up – including 

when they move into a new class, go to secondary school, move to a new 

house or area, or experience changes within their family.  

These times of transition can be exciting. However, they can also be stress-

ful, worrying or upsetting.  

Change can be difficult when a young person does not want it to happen; 



 

How to help your child 

 As a parent, there are a number of things you can do to support your 

child... 

 Get interested in what your child is doing. 

 Open up conversations about what they’re involved in.  

 Maintain hobbies and routines.  

 Be a sense of hope by encouraging them.  

 See what kind of things you can maintain, whether it's hobbies, family 

favourites or routines. These will provide a safety net if your child is strug-

gling or finding it hard to cope with the change that is around them.  

From www.Young Minds.org.uk https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/

parents-a-z-mental health-guide/transitions-and-times-of-change 

Have a look at this short video clip and 

webpage about your child  starting school 

from Place2be:  https://

parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/article/

helping-your-child-when-they-start-or-

change-primary-school 

These video clips offers advice to parents of 

children about to start Secondary school: 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/

article/helping-your-child-prepare-for-

secondary-or-high-school 
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Supporting your child  to be ready to return to 

school after the Summer holidays 

• Start to get back into bedtime and wake up routines in the last week 

before the holiday ends. This helps your child/ren to be ready for the 

start of the school term. 

• If you are buying any new uniform, buying early in the holidays will give 

your child/ren a chance to try it on and practise getting used to it. 

• This will also give them and you time to sort out any    difficulties with la-

bels, collars and sleeves.  

• If your child needs new shoes—wearing them inside for a  while can 

help ease any rubbing on heels.  

 

Look out for our next Wellbeing at ALTS newsletter due out in the Autumn 

term 
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